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Re : CHO Covid Powers

January 11" 2021.

It is unconscionable to consider placing the proposed level of authority into the hands
of'an non-elected servant of the people of the state.

The CHO ought to be required to report to the states elected representative(s) with a
recommendation(s), and a decision to made by those elected representative(s) This
should preferably be a joint team of the Premier, Deputy Premier and the State Health
Minister providing assurance that appropriate consideration is given to any decision.

The implications of these decisions are far reaching and should not be left in the
hands of any one individual. Business and common folk are smarting at the double

standards so often applied to their disadvantage.

This is not to take away from the comparative stability of the Covid situation in
Queensland and greater Australia.

Sincerely,

Brice Kaddatz.





